
July 4, 2011

ExxonMobil Pipeline Company to Hold
Media Availability at Duck Creek Bridge
Cleanup Operations
BILLINGS, Mont.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Gary Pruessing, president of ExxonMobil Pipeline
Company, will be available this morning to update media on the company's ongoing
response to the release of oil into the Yellowstone River. The briefing will be held at the site
of cleanup operations on Thiel Road in Laurel, MT, where media will have the opportunity to
observe cleanup crews at work.

Media who are unable to attend can participate through a dial-in conference call.

           2231 Thiel Road
Where:
           Laurel, MT

When:      11:00 a.m. Mountain time

Dial-in:   877-397-0292

Passcode:  7491870

    Source: Exxon Mobil Corporation
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